
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

MANAGERIAL SEARCH 
 
 
To:  All Marco Island Senior Softball League Members 
From:  Board of Directors 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank each of the team managers for their work 
in managing one of the softball teams in the Marco Island Senior Softball League in 
2018.  Once again, we had a very successful season which was enjoyed by innumerable 
players, family members and fans.  The success of the league and the season is directly 
attributable to the hard work and effort put forth by each and every manager. 
 
The Board of Directors has received a number of comments that indicate that we should 
consider implementing some type of term limits on managers.  The general thrust of these 
suggestions has been that we need to broaden our horizons and offer the opportunity for 
other league members to manage. 
 
The Board has chosen not to implement term limits.  However, we do believe it is 
important that all members of the league have the opportunity to be considered for a 
managerial position, and that we have as wide a pool of potential managers as possible.   
 
We encourage each of you to seriously consider your willingness to manage during the 
2019 season, and encourage each of you to indicate on your application for 2019 your 
willingness to manage if you would like to do so.  After the deadline for receipt of 
applications, the Player Personnel Committee will review the list of members who have 
indicated a willingness to manage, and recommend to the Board those members who the 
PPC believes will be the best selections.  The Board will then make the final decision on 
who the managers for the 2019 season will be. 
 


